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3. Boyd, Assistant Director for Reactor Projects
sion of Reactor Licensing

YTER CREEK PIPING PROBLEMS

The enclosed memorandum from our Region I (Newark) office is forwarded
for information. This memorandum provides supplementary information
to our interim reports dated May 2 and May 12, 1969, of our investi-
gation into the allegations made relating to certain pipes, fittings,
vl valves at the Oyster Creek facility. A complete report of our
investigalion is in final preparation and will be forwarded shortly.

[ have enclosed a copy of the revised draft of our position on these
problems. This position incorporates the substantive comments received
from RUT during the DRL~-CO-RDT meeting at Germantown on May 23

1969.

four particular attention is invited to the fact that the source of

the Information, in the Region I memorandum, related to Palisades,

Q:3d Cities, and Browns Ferry should be maintained in strict confidence
and not be disclosed outside the regulatory organization.
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Roger 5. Boyd, Assistant Director for Reactor Projects
Division of Reactor Licensing :

OYSTER CREEK PIPING PROELEMS

The enclosed memorandus from our Regiom I (Newark) Office is forvarded
for information. This memorandum provides supplementary information to
our interim reports dated May 2 snd May 12, 1969, of our imvestigation
{nto the allegations made relating to certain pipes, fittings, and
valves at the Oyster Creek facility. A complete report of our lmvesti-
gation is in fipal preparation end will be forwvarded shortly.

I have escinsed @ copy of the revised draft of our position on these
problems. This position incorporstes the substantive comments received
from RDT during the DKL-CO-RDT meeting at Germamtown OB May 23, 1969.

R. H. Engelken, Assistant Director
for Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Complisnce
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